
Good Faith Estimate for Health Care Items and Services 
National Provider Identifier (NPI): 1588606305 
Tax Identification Number (TIN): 521638592 
 
{DATESTAMP()} 
 
{PATIENT.LABELNAME} 
{PATIENT.LABELADDRESS} 
 
{INS_NAME("P")} 
 
Dear {PATIENT.NICKNAME}, 
 
Primary Services Requested/Scheduled:   
[ ] Contraceptive Insertion or Removal [ ] LARC 
 
Diagnosis: 
Z76.89: persons encountering health services in other specified circumstances 
 
Next Appointment:   
{APPTS_BY_STATUS("Confirmed","FULL")} 
{APPTS_BY_STATUS("Scheduled","FULL")} 
 
Estimated Total Cost: 
This GFE applies to the procedure(s) indicated below. This estimated cost is due at the time of 
service. The total estimated cost includes a procedure charge and device fee. 

Procedure/Device 
Place "X" in box 

Slide A Slide B Slide C Slide D Slide E Slide F Self Pay 

  Insertion $40.00  $60.00  $80.00  $110.00  $140.00  $170.00  $150.00 

  Removal $40.00  $60.00  $80.00  $110.00  $140.00  $170.00  $175.00 

Removal and 
reinsertion of LARC 

$40.00 $60.00 $80.00 $110.00 $140.00 $170.00 $250.00 

  Liletta® (J7297) $101.00  $101.50 $102.00 $103.00 $104.00 $105.00 $862.00 

  Mirena® (J7298) $377.05 $377.55 $378.05 $379.05 $380.05 $381.05 $1,075.24 

Skyla® (J7301) $590.00 $590.50 $591.00 $592.00 $593.00 $594.00 $898.67 

  Kyleena® (J7296) $677.22 $677.72 $678.22 $679.22 $680.22 $681.22 $1,075.24 

  Paragard® (J7300) $295.94 $296.44 $296.94 $297.94 $298.94 $299.94 $955.00 



  Nexplanon® (J7307) $535.16 $535.66 $536.16 $537.16 $538.16 $539.16 $1,051.00 

 
 
Disclaimer 
This Good Faith Estimate shows the costs of items and services that are reasonably expected 
for your health care needs for an item or service. The estimate is based on information known 
at the time the estimate was created.  
 
The Good Faith Estimate does not include any unknown or unexpected costs that may arise 
during treatment. You could be charged more if complications or special circumstances occur. If 
this happens, federal law allows you to dispute (appeal) the bill.  
 
If you are billed for more than this Good Faith Estmate, you may have the right to dispute the 
bill.  
 
You may contact the health care provider or facility listed to let them know the billed charges 
are higher than the Good Faith Estimate. You can ask them to update the bill to match the 
Good Faith Estimate, ask to negotiate the bill, or ask if there is financial assistance available.  
 
You may also start a dispute resolution process with the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services (HHS). If you choose to use the dispute resolution process, you must start the dispute 
process within 120 calendar days (about 4 months) of the date on the original bill.  
 
There is a $25 fee to use the dispute process. If the agency reviewing your dispute agrees with 
you, you will have to pay the price on this Good Faith Estimate. If the agency disagrees with you 
and agrees with the health care provider or facility, you will have to pay the higher amount.  
 
To learn more and get a form to start the process, go to www.cms.gov/nosurprises or call 877-
696-6775. For questions or more information about your right to a Good Faith Estimate or the 
dispute process, visit www.cms.gov/nosurprises or call 877-696-6775.  
 
Keep a copy of this Good Faith Estimate in a safe place or take pictures of it. You may need it if 
you are billed a higher amount.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


